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Please consider completing an anonymous survey to share your experiences of 
advocating for your child with special needs. The survey is expected to take 25 
minutes to complete. The results will be used to inform services and policies 

to support families of children with special needs. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/parentaladvocacy2016 
Para obtener más información y participar en español, por favor vaya a: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/experiences_de_abogar 

The survey is being conducted by Sarah Taylor, MSW, PhD, Associate Professor of Social 
Work at CSU East Bay. Please feel free to contact Dr. Taylor at sarah.taylor@csueastbay.edu 
or at 510-885-2155 with any questions or comments about the study, or to request that a 
paper copy of the survey be mailed to you. Participants who complete the survey will be 
invited to enter a drawing to win a $50 Amazon Gift Card.  
 
You can also direct questions about the study to the CSU East Bay Institutional Review Board at irb@csueastbay.edu 
or at 510-885-4212. 
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